
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

STANDARDS COMMITTEE

HELD ON 30 JULY 2009 


ST.6/09
RECRUITMENT OF INDEPENDENT MEMBER OF THE



STANDARDS COMMITTEE

The Director of Legal and Democratic Services reported (LDS.66/09) on the Recruitment of an Independent Member of the Standards Committee.  He informed Members that the current term of office of an Independent Member of the Standards Committee was due to come to an end in September 2009 and it was therefore necessary to consider the appointment of an Independent Member in order to ensure that the Committee remained at full strength.  The Director reminded Members that the Committee had previously agreed a procedure to be followed and an application pack to assist in the process of making appointments.  The Director advised Members of the arrangements which had been made to advertise the vacancy and circulated a copy of the applications received together with the references which had been taken up in respect of the applicants.

The Committee then interviewed the candidates.

The Committee also gave consideration to the guidance from the Standards Board for England with regard to the term of office in respect of the current and future appointments of Independent Members to serve on the Standards Committee.

RESOLVED – (1)
That the City Council be recommended to agree to the appointment of Dr Peter Tiplady as an Independent Member of the City Council’s Standards Committee for a four year term as from 18 September 2009.







